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Mr Liyakath Jan  
Diners' Choice (UK) Ltd 
Pitch 9 
George Street 
Luton 
LU1 2BQ 
 
 
11 April 2012 
 
Dear Mr Liyakath Jan, 
 
On Friday 06 April 2012 the ‘Diners Choice’ trailer on pitch 9 was observed by a 
Licensing Officer in George Street, Luton at 2240 hours and again at 0012hrs on 
Saturday 07 April 2012, and CCTV has confirmed that the trailer remained in situ 
overnight. 
 
Luton Borough Council expects trailers to be removed at night after the hours of 
trading. Please be aware that by leaving the trailer overnight it obstructs the view of 
the CCTV cameras which could have serious consequences.  
 
May I remind you that if the trailer is left in position for more than 28 days in a year 
you will require planning permission. 
 
I must advise that unlawful actions or breach of conditions may result in the removal 
of your Street Trading Consent.  
 
This is a warning letter and if the trailer remains in George Street outside of the 
permitted hours I will have no alternative but to take further action. 
 
If you have any queries concerning the above matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact me or a member of the Licensing Team on the above number. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Jenny van Beukelen 
Licensing Enforcement Officer 
 

 Jenny van Beukelen 
 

 01582 546119 
 

 jennifer.vanbeukelen@luton.gov.uk   
 

 LE7 - 640213 
 

  


